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CASTRO VISA 
STATEMENT OF SENATE MAJORITY LEADER BOB DOLE 

WASHINGTON -- Senate Majority Leader Bob Dole today issued the 
following statement regarding the Clinton Administration's 
announcement that it has granted Cuban dictator Fidel Castro's 
request for a visa permitting him to address the United Nations: 

"It is regrettable that President Clinton did not exercise 
his authority to deny a visa for Fidel Castro. I wish the 
Clinton Administration would spend more time supporting 
democratic change in Cuba and less time honoring the requests of 
this hemisphere's last remaining dictator." 
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